
BELLEVUE HILL

Did you know that Primary 
Ethics is offered at BHPS? 
Primary Ethics offers philosophical ethics education to students currently 
enrolled in Non Scripture. 

It is a volunteer-run program established by the St James Ethics Centre. The centre 

provides the curriculum and training and BHPS has two teachers who are both parents 

at the school. The program is designed to help young minds question and navigate the 

everyday morality of their world. 

This year, junior classes will examine topics such as;“Secrets – When is it OK to tell one?”, 

“Rules – why do we have them?” and “Friendship – How do we know when someone is 

really our friend?”. 

If you would like to enrol your child please submit the attached form to the office and 

email the BHPS ethics co-ordinator Irene Ulman, ireneulman@hotmail.com

Please return this form if you are interested in choosing ethics for your child in 2019.

Childs Name: Class:

Parent Signature:	 Date:

Parent Email:

mailto:ireneulman%40hotmail.com?subject=BHPS%20Ethics%20Course

